
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Great Rivers Habitat Alliance protects the 100-year Confluence floodplain for the benefit of wildlife, historic 

waterfowling, agriculture, clean water, and people. 
 

• Special communications from the 
President and Executive Director 
regarding the most important issues 
facing the Confluence. 
 

• Invitations to exclusive events and 
VIP access, including the GRHA/DU 
Partnership event.  

 

• Networking opportunities with like-
minded conservationists and other 
business and industry leaders.  

 

• Leaving a lasting legacy for children, 
grandchildren, and future 
generations. 

 

• Recognition in the GRHA Newsletter 
and Website.  

 

WHAT IS THE STEWARDS OF THE CONFLUENCE? This is an elite level of giving to 

Great Rivers Habitat Alliance whereby donors make an annual contribution of  

$10,000 or more to support our mission. The Stewards of the Confluence are the 

impetus behind our mission and the conservation, fundraising and policy 

achievements of Great Rivers Habitat Alliance. It represents the most significant 

donors within the organization.  

WHO ARE STEWARDS OF THE CONFLUENCE MEMBERS? Stewards of the Confluence 

members are our most dedicated and influential supporters. This select group 

considers our mission paramount among their philanthropic priorities each year.  

They understand that a substantial, ongoing financial commitment is necessary for 

Great Rivers Habitat Alliance to reach their goal of protecting the Confluence. 

Stewards of the Confluence include GRHA board members, outdoor enthusiasts,   

duck clubs and citizens concerned with current flood plain development trends. 

WHAT ARE THE IMPACTS OF THE STEWARDS OF THE CONFLUENCE? The Stewards   
of the Confluence helps guide and grow the organization. Members impart   
significant impacts. Their financial commitments form the nucleus of organizational 
sustainability, enabling Great Rivers Habitat Alliance to unlock support from other 
sources to deliver habitat conservation. The Stewards of the Confluence is at the 
heart of our mission and future.  
 
HOW CAN YOU HELP? Membership in the Stewards of the Confluence is achieved 
either through recurring payments or a one-time minimum gift of $10,000 annually.   
If you would like further information about the Stewards of the Confluence, please 
see the contact information below. Thank you for your consideration and support. 
 

 

W W W . G R H A . O R G  

J. Michael Checkett   Christopher J. Hyams   Andrew R. Spann 
Executive Director   President /Steward   Chairman/Steward 
mcheckett@grha.org  chris@gssconstruction.com   andrewrspann@gmail.com 
901-277-9118   314-298-8100   314-369-1436 
 

WHAT ARE THE BENEFITS 
OF BEING A STEWARD OF 
THE CONFLUENCE 
MEMBER?  
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